
 

 

 

 

27 February 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Our Year 11 students have been amazing throughout this academic year and 

they have really impressed staff with their willingness to learn and their 

determination to succeed. 

As this is an important and pivotal year for your children in Y11, we would like to 

invite you to an Information Evening on Thursday 7th March, from 6pm to 7pm. 

The evening will focus on the core subjects, English, Maths & Science and will 

include: 

• Introduction & Welcome by the Headteacher 

• Preparing for revision (Plan and focus) 

• Support being offered 

• Y12 Students: Don't give up the last 35 days make a difference 

• Careers 

We look forward to seeing you there so that together we can continue to 

support our young people in the coming months, to achieve their very best. 

As always, if you have any questions, please contact Miss Clogg who is the 

Achievement Leader for Y11 students 

 

Kind regards, 

 
 

Mr Smith  

Headteacher 

 

 


